
Classroom News   
 

Class Name: Dover            Term : Spring Term 2 2018    

What we have been 

learning: 

Some photos of  

our learning 
 

As we approach Easter we can reflect 

back on all the wonderful things we 

have done and learned about this 

term. 

In inclusion we have continued to work 

with Tiverton to make our rocket. The 

final rocket was fitted with a 

microwave, toilet and shower. All of 

which were made by us!!! We had 

great fun sitting inside it and looking up 

at the stars. 

For Science we also took a trip to the 

Tim Peake Museum and got to dress 

like an astronaut and find out more 

about his life. We also did an extra 

activity for Science week which 

involved using newspaper to build the 

strongest bridge. We tested the bridge 

using eggs to see how many it could 

hold. The strongest bridge held 25 eggs 

before things got a little messy!! 

In P.E we have been playing target 

games and perfecting our archery 

skills. It has been great fun and we got 

to do it with Pendragon class too. We 

are looking forward to doing this again 

during our activity week in May. 

In maths we have been working on 

statistics and sorting and presenting 

data. We worked really hard at 

understanding and creating Venn 

Diagrams. 

We are all looking forward to a restful 

break over Easter after such a busy 

term. 

Dates to remember –  

Start of Summer 1: Monday 16th April 

Activity Week: W/C  May 14th 

                        
 
      
          
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


